
 

 
 
 
 
 

May 13, 2011 
 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  -VIA RESS and Courier 

 
Dear Ms Walli: 

 
 Re:   Waterloo North Hydro Inc. 

2011 Electricity Distribution Cost of Service Rate Application 
EB-2010-0144 
Draft Rate Order – Response to Comment 

 
 

Waterloo North Hydro Inc. (WNH) has reviewed the comment of Board Staff of May 10, 

2011 and is filing its response below. 
 

Board Staff’s Comment 
 

“Board staff observes that the unit for the Standard Supply Service – Administrative 
Charge is shown as “$/kWh” instead of “$” (i.e. the SSS charge should be a fixed 
charge for all customers receiving Standard Supply Service), in Appendix A – Draft 
Tariff of Rates and Charges.” 
 
WNH concurs with Board Staff that the Standard Supply Service – Administrative Charge 

should be shown as “$” in Appendix A – Draft Tariff of Rates and Charges. 
 

WNH has filed an electronic copy of this document via the Board’s web portal RESS.   
  

If there are any questions, please contact myself, Albert Singh at 519-888-5542, 

asingh@wnhydro.com or Rene Gatien at 519-888-5544, rgatien@wnhydro.com.  

 
Yours truly, 

 
 

Original Signed By 
 
 
Albert P. Singh, MBA, CGA 
Vice-President, Finance and CFO 

PO Box 640 
300 Northfield Drive East 

Waterloo ON  N2J 4A3 
Telephone  519-888-5542  

Fax  519-886-8592 
E-mail  asingh@wnhydro.com 

www.wnhydro.com 
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